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IPS 

John D: Father of ZPG 

Keynote speaker at the Population Tribune will be 
John D. Rockefeller III - world's leading proponent, 
organizer, and financial backer of Zero Population 
Growth (ZPG). Rockefeller will address an audience of 
social workers, community organizations, members of 
the "scientific" and·. academic communities, 
"development" specialists and similar movers and 
shakers in the planned destruction of populations 
throughout the world. 

Labor Committee Resolution 

The International Caucus of Labor Committees will be 
there too - presenting a draft resolution drawn up for 
the Population Conference and the Tribune which poses 
the choices facing humanity: expanded social repro­
duction based on fusion power technology, or wholesale 
slaughter of millions carried out by ZPG ideologues and 
their underlings in this depression. (ICLC Resolution 
printed in this issue of IPS.) 

Governments' Gala 

While Rockefeller attempts to organize social fascist 
support among the petit bourgeois layers attending the 
Tribunal, the inter$overnmental conference is planning 
a gala event for the delegations, to be held at ... Count 
Dracula's castle! It is incontestable that some par­
ticipants in the intergovernmental conference. - like 
Caspar Weinberger, U.S. Secretary of Health, Educa-

tion and Welfare and the head of the u.s. delegation to 
the Population Conference - will feel right at home in 
these surroundings, communing with the spirit of a 
predecessor expert in population control. Weinberger, 
for example, is responsible for overseeing forced-work 
programs for welfare recipients in the U.S. He last met 
with Labor Committee exposure at the National Con­
ference of Social Workers in May 1973. This year, 
Rockefeller is leaving little to chance, and by his 
presence at the Tribunal will personally oversee the 
organizing of social workers away from their class in­
terest and into the role of fascist administrators. 

Labor Committee Briefs Govemments 

To counteract the intention of the World Population 
Conference and the effects of partying in Dracula's 
Castle, the Labor Committees are briefing every UN 
member government on the implications of ZPG, and on 
the contents of the Labor Committee Draft Resolution to 
the Conference. There are indications that a few 
countries may bolt from the ranks and support the Labor 
Committee proposal for "brute force" development of 
fusion power technology as the basis for survival of the 
human race. 

The Population Tribune in particular is shaping up as 
a battleground between the world's working class, 
represented by Labor Committee organizers, and the 
Rockefeller faction of the ruling class . 

•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• 

Nelson Rockefeller Indicts Himself in Public 

TORONTO, July 2S (IPS) - At a press conference here 
today, Nelson Rockefeller ran into organizers from the 
National Caucus of Labor Committees. Immediately 
recognizing Labor. Committee members, Rockefeller 
declared: "If I believed what you do, I would indict 
myself on the issues of food and fusion"! 

After a moment's pause, realizing his implicit self­
condemnation, Rocky stuttered: "Fusion power is highly 
impractical. I get this straight from my own scientist, 

Edward Teller.!" [ emphasis added - IPSl 

• For background on Edward Teller's sabotage of fusion 
power development, see IPS No. 11. 
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